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I vehemently oppose SB 210. This bill would make it harder for Oregonians to vote 

for many reasons and would impact our most vulnerable populations, such as the 

elderly, disabled, and those with fewer resources to make it to a voting booth. Voting 

by mail helps level the playing field and is more equitable. It is a safe and secure way 

of voting and helps ensure all Oregonians’ voices are heard. Please vote down this 

bill and keep Oregon a prime example of fair and secure elections by keeping our 

system of voting by mail. With respect - Rebecca Fender 


